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Dear Parent/Carer         13 February 2018 
 
As you may be aware, this month we have been raising awareness for Safer Internet Day.  Along 
with the variety of activities we have planned to raise awareness with students, we would like to 
extend our support to you by offering a Parent/Carer E-Safety session. 
 
This session will take place Monday 5th March at 5pm - 6pm and will be delivered by myself and 
our school liaison officer PC Madley.  It will give a detailed insight into current online trends along 
useful advice for online / digital parenting followed by a Q&A support session. 
 
If you wish to take advantage of this, please could we ask that you inform us of your intention to 
attend by emailing stmca@caerphilly.gov.uk by February 28th.  This will help us choose a suitable 
venue to hold the event.  Information of the chosen location will be available on the evening at our 
school reception desk. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon, 

 
Mr Lewis 
Head of ICT/ESLT 

 

St Martin’s School 
Ysgol Martin Sant 

Hillside, Caerphilly CF83 1UW 

Tel. Ffôn: 029 20 858050 

Fax. Ffacs 029 20 858051 

E-mail E-bost: STMCA@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK 
 

Website Safle wê 

http://www.stmartins.caerphilly.sch.uk 

Headteacher/Prifathro: Mr L Jarvis 
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